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To: Rowan County Board of Commissioners 

From:  TJ Brown, Emergency Management Division Chief 

Date: April 25, 2022 

Re: Emergency Management Performance Grant Application Update 

 
On December 7, 2020, the Board of Commissioners approved the request to apply for the 
annual Emergency Management Performance Grant.  On March 21, 2022, at the request 
of NC Emergency Management, the Board of Commissioners approved an amended 
application to correct the amount of optional funding for the annual grant, as well was 
accept additional optional funding that was provided by Congress through ARPA 
legislation to EMPG programs. 
 
We have received both award MOA’s from North Carolina Emergency Management and 
we respectfully request the Board allow Emergency Services to accept this award. 
 
 
 
 
 


